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Footpath Upgrade, Beaudesert Nerang Road 
November - March 2022 2021  
 
Council is upgrading the existing footpath between Kingsley Drive and Brooklands Drive along the Beaudesert 
Nerang Road as part of its ongoing commitment to deliver an accessible and serviced region.  
 
The objective of this project is to widen the existing footpath to a 2.5 metre shared path to improve safety for 
pedestrians and improve access for the nearby community.  
 
This project is being delivered with the support of the Queensland Government’s Cycle Network Local 
Government Grants Program in association with the Scenic Rim Regional Council. 
 
Works will involve: 
  
• 2.5 metre wide footpath construction 
• Path lighting 
• Upgrade of footpath drainage 
• Reconstruction of entry ramps  
• Tree and vegetation works 

 
  
WHERE IS IT HAPPENING? 
Works will be carried out along the Beaudesert Nerang Road between Kingsley Drive and Brooklands Drive, 
Beaudesert.  
 
WHEN IS IT HAPPENING? 
Works are scheduled to commence in early November  2021 and are expected to be completed by the end of 
March 2022, weather and construction conditions permitting. Works will generally occur between 6.30 am to 
6.00pm Monday to Saturday.  
 
WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 
From time to time, there may be traffic delays of up to five minutes when the works require our team to close 
one lane of the road to allow construction vehicle access. Every effort will be made to keep these to a minimum 
to reduce the impact on the travelling public. 
 
Council aims to minimize the removal of trees and vegetation from the road reserve where possible. In this 
instance, tree and vegetation removal is required for pedestrian and cyclist safety. Council will plant well-
positioned trees during landscape works. 
 
Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience for pedestrians and motorists while these works 
are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated during this time whilst these works are 
undertaken. 
 
QUESTIONS?   
Any enquiries regarding the work should be directed to Council on  
07 5540 5111 or mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au  
quoting "Beaudesert Nerang Rd Footpath Upgrade".  
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